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LETTER FROM THE EDITORS 

 
October 23, 2011 
 
 
Dear Reader, 
 
  
This Special Issue of the Journal of International Law and the Journal of 

Law and Social Change was produced and published in order to 
memorialize the work presented at the Conference on Rule of Law Reform 
in Iraq and Afghanistan, which took place in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 
at the National Constitution Center and the University of Pennsylvania 
Law School on September 23 and 24, 2010.  

 
With the help of Dean Amy Gadsden and the Office for 

International Programs at Penn Law, the Journals began to cultivate 
ideas for a publication that would honor the ideas and discussions that 
took place at the Conference. Over the course of a year, we invited our 
distinguished Conference participants to draft diverse pieces that 
informed the opinions and discussions they shared at the Conference.   

 
After receiving submissions from those participants who were able 

to contribute to the Special Issue, the staffs of the Journals prepared the 
pieces for publication.  We cannot understate our gratitude to our 
Journal staffs, particularly the Journal Boards, for their hard work and 
commitment to producing this Special Issue.  

 
The Journal of International Law would like to thank the following 

editors who worked tirelessly to prepare the issue for publication: Elise 
Corey, Managing Editor (Vol. 32); Johnathan Lindsey, Executive Editor 
(Vol. 32); Pauline Law, Production Editor (Vol. 33); and Andrew Shoals, 
Editor-in-Chief (Vol. 33). We would also like to thank Gabriela Femenia 
and Merle Slyhoff in the Biddle Law Library for their superior 
assistance. 
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The Journal of Law and Social Change would like to thank the many 

editors who worked tirelessly to prepare the issue for publication, 
including: Erin Staab, Co-Editor-in-Chief (Vol. 15); Jamie Gullen, Co-
Editor-in-Chief (Vol. 15); and Rheka Nair, Managing Editor (Vol. 15). 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kate Unger Davis & Nate Vogel 
Co-Editors-in-Chief, Vol. 14 
Journal of Law and Social Change 
Doha Mekki 
Editor-in-Chief, Vol. 32 
Journal of International Law 

https://scholarship.law.upenn.edu/jil/vol32/iss5/1
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